
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Have a lovely weekend, from the EYFS team 
 

Dates Ahead: 
22nd - 25th November – Wesley Place 
Christmas Tree festival. Look for the EYFS 
tree with decorations from reception and 
pre-school. 
29th November – xmas jumper day for FOE 
Christmas fayre. EYFS to donate sweets. 
2nd December - Visit from Crewe fire 
station 
12th December - 10 am EYFS Nativity 
17th December – EYFS party day 
19th December – Reception and Year 1 trip 
to see ‘Stickman’ further details will follow 
soon. 
 

   

Congratulations to our stars… 
 

Oliver and Rosie 

 
 
 

  15th November 2024                             Term: Autumn 2   Week: Two 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

Maths 

This week we have been focusing on more and less 
and using the stem sentences 

_ is 1 more than _ 

_ is 1 less than _ 

 

 

 

 This week we have again 
recapped the sounds taught so far and focused 
on closing on gaps. Some children have been 
introduced to the set 1 special friends sh, ch, th, 
qu, nk, ng and ck. Look out for some videos on 
Seesaw to support your child, wherever they are 
up to.  

 Each day this week we have shared the 
fabulous story, ‘Not a Stick’. Using just a little 
imagination a stick can be anything! Our special 
vocabulary for the week has been; wooden, 
fantastic, unexpected, entertain, lifeless, 
imaginative, limitless. Can you put these words into 
a sentence? How many words can you get into the 
same sentence? 

 

 

 

 

Reception Information Evening 

Thank you to everyone who was able to attend 
our meeting last night. We hope you found it 
useful. The slides and the link to the video we 
suggested watching about the importance of 
subitising will be posted onto the class webpage 
later today. If you scroll down to the bottom of 
the page it will be there once uploaded. 

https://www.excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk/class/re
ception 

 

 

Mystery Readers 

Yet again, we have been inundated with offers this 
week. Thank you so much. We will always make sure 
anyone who volunteers will have a turn. Thank you 
to Hettie’s Mum who was our mystery reader for 
the week. 
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